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LETTER OF INVITATION TO ATTEND CHER Hong Kong 2019
On behalf of the International Academic Forum and its International Partners, it gives me great pleasure to extend the warmest possible welcome to:
YOUR NAME HERE
OF
YOUR AFFILIATION HERE
(Audience)
Who, having paid the registration fee, is therefore cordially invited to attend, as an audience member, The IAFOR Conference for Higher Education Research – Hong Kong 2019 (CHER Hong Kong 2019).
The conference is to be held at Lingnan University in Hong Kong, from November 8-10, 2019.
cher-hongkong.iafor.org

The International Academic Forum
Address: 460-0008 Aichi, Nagoya, Naka Ward, Sakae 1-16-26-201
The IAFOR Conference for Higher Education Research – Hong Kong 2018
Phone number: +81 (0)50 5806-3184









